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April 12, 2018 

 

Re: Request for Information - Palliative Care Consulting Services (FJR041218) 

 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

The University of Virginia Medical Center is seeking responses from qualified organizations via this Request for 
Information (RFI) who have extensive experience in Palliative Care Consulting Services. The information that we 
are seeking shall include but not necessarily be limited to: 

 Corporate Experience/Qualifications:  5 relevant palliative care past performance qualifications from 
the last three years 

 Representative Resumes: Resumes that illustrate the knowledge, skills and experience of the 
professionals they would typically deploy to support a palliative care consulting engagement.  Resumes of 
a representative team are preferred. 

 

All RFI submissions shall be delivered via email to the contact listed below no later than close of business, 
Friday, April 20, 2018.  

Contact Information 
University of Virginia Health System 
Medical Center Procurement  
Attn: Joe Rodish, M.A.P.P., Senior Contract Negotiator 
Fjr5w@hscmail.mcc.virginia.edu  
 
Any inquiries should be directed to the contact listed above via email. 
 
 
Thank you for your time and the University of Virginia Medical Center looks forward to hearing from your 
organization. 
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